
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: kwilson@talonlpe.com
Cc: "slhitchcock@talonlpe.com"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; dadkins@talonlpe.com
Subject: Cotton Draw 65
Date: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 7:35:00 AM

RE: Devon * Cotton Draw Unit 65 SWD * 30-015-10843 * 2RP-2300
 
Kimberly,
 
As per our conversation on 7/29/2014 concerning the above referenced site, the OCD would like to
 see a liner used in both the areas of S1 and S2.
 
In addition, we would like to ask for a final C-141 be submitted on a previous release on this site. 
 Devon had a release on 6/18/2012 that was fully contained in the lined facility and fully recovered. 
 The OCD reference number is 2RP-1169.  If you can send a signed Final C-141 for this release, we
 can close it at the same time.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
Thank you, and if you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
 
 

mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com
mailto:slhitchcock@talonlpe.com
mailto:/o=State of New Mexico/ou=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=Mike.Bratcher
mailto:dadkins@talonlpe.com

